
  
   

 

15th December 2015 

 

Friends of SWGS are delighted to invite parents from BWS to their Burns Night Party. It will be 
taking place in the school hall (7pm for 7.30pm) on Friday 22 January 2016. The evening will 
include a two-course haggis (veggie option available), including a shot of whisky, piped in by our 
lively piper Denton. 
 
Following supper, our excellent ceilidh group will have everyone up on the floor for the Gay 
Gordons and more. There will also be a raffle.  
 
Tickets, priced £20 each, will be available from the school after Christmas. 
Contact the SWGS reception or email mail@dianecross.co.uk to reserve your tickets. 
 
We will be looking for someone to say Grace and Address the Haggis. If you would like a starring 
role on the night, please get in touch.  
 
Please make a note of the date.  

We look forward to seeing you there.  
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